
Texas and Southwestern Cattle Raisers Association
SPECIAL RANGERS

Announces the Retirement of 

Larry Gray
Executive Director of Law Enforcement

Executive Director Larry Gray has announced his retirement beginning 
May 31, 2018, after proudly serving 37 years of faithful and dedicated 
service to TSCRA, Texas Department of Public Safety, Oklahoma State 

Bureau of Investigations and the agriculture industry. 

The reception will be held

Friday, May 25, 2018
from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at:

TSCRA Brand Room
1301 West Seventh

Fort Worth Texas 76102
800-242-7820


